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MEMORANDUM

FOR : ALL OFFICIALS AND EMPLOYEES
DENR Central Office

FROM : THE OIC DIRECTOR
Human Resource Development Service

SUBJECT : SURVEY ON DENR EMPLOYEE INFORMATION BY THE
GENDER AND DEVELOPMENT OFFICE

DATE : 11 October 2023

The DENR Gender and Development (GAD) Office is building a gender-based
database to be used for future GAD activities. In this regard, we encourage all officials and
employees to complete the survey form prepared by the GAD Office, which aims to collect
data on employment status, socio-demographic information, children/dependents, and insights
on GAD services, among others. The survey may be accessed via the QR code/link below:
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For questions/concerns regarding the survey, please directly contact Ms. Catherine T.
Leonardo of the GAD Office through email at teacher.denr@gmail.com.

forms.gle/2ivbY Mfyfyi94Zos8

For your consideration.
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